Sewing Day

Hey, what a great turnout and fun time was had on the February 13th Sewing Day. Eighteen residents from GHCP put together 13 blankets and quilts: 4 fleece, 6 flannel blankets, 1 completed quilt from last time, and 2 donated quilts, with seven more under construction. On March 19th, they will be presented to the Westmoreland County Sheriff's Office. Thanks to all who were able to attend.
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